
 

 Topic  

Our new topic is called, “Rumble in the Jun-
gle.” We have been learning about sound: 
how sounds are made and how they travel 
to your ear! We have carried out investiga-
tions exploring pitch and the affect distance 
has on the volume of the sound, using data 
loggers! 

This week, we have started the music ele-
ment of our topic. We will be composing our 
own pieces using the jungle to inspire us! 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Next week, will mark the end of year 
4! WOW! What a year it has been! 
The pupils are ready to move on to 
their next adventure and it has been 
a pleasure to watch them grow this 
year. As always, thank you for your 
support.  

Maths 

Over the past couple of weeks, we 
have been data experts! We have 
learnt how to plot co-ordinates on a 
grid, draw 2D shapes on a grid and 
translate (move). We know about the x 
and y axis and hot to read co-
ordinates. We have really enjoyed try-
ing something different and finding 
new skills! 

Writing 

In writing, we have been learn-
ing about traditional tales. We 
have written a ‘twisted’ version 
of Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears. We have enjoyed making 
our own main characters and us-
ing the power of 3. It has been 
lovely to see the progress they 
have made this year in this last 
piece of writing. 

No more swimming for the rest of 

the year, but the children have had a 

great time attending every week! 

Making progress and beginning to 

enjoy the water. 


